
 

 

 

Dear Parents,                                                     Friday 7th October 2022 

“In the beginner’s mind there are many possibilities.”  Michaelmas is 
the most important term.  This is where everything starts – and this is 
when the work gets done!  Five weeks in, we are at a good moment to 
celebrate successes so far and to consider positive changes.  Year 10 
and Lower Sixth students should be settling into productive study 
routines with the challenge of new courses, and Year 11 pupils are 
looking ahead to Prelims.  It is great to see the academic temperature 
rising in the Upper Sixth as the first university applications go in!   

Congratulations to Lancaster Royal Grammar School Choir who have 
been selected as one of six finalists for Lancashire Choir of the Year.  
Well done to 100 students who sat the UK Senior Maths Challenge 
this week.  Many congratulations to pentathlete Kirsty Maher (U6) on 
her victory in the U19 World Laser Run Championships in Lisbon.    
Best wishes to sixty of our cadets out on CCF field day today!   

 Sixth Form Open Evening - Tuesday       www.lrgs.org.uk/sf-openevening2023 

We look forward to welcoming Year 11 pupils and parents to Open Evening on 
Tuesday from 5:30pm.  It is an exciting chance to see what makes the Sixth Form 
different, and to speak to students and staff about all the subjects on offer.   

We aim to be the academic and all-round school of choice – so please encourage 
Year 11s from other schools to come and meet us too!  Our pupils can go straight to 
subject areas which they might consider at A-level, and external visitors should 
start at the Grab and Go for tours.     

 Parking and drop-offs near school and Derwent Road     . 
Some of the residential streets close to school, including Derwent Road, are narrow and get extremely busy at times.  
Please help us to be a good neighbour to local residents by parking respectfully, not leaving car engines running, and 
avoiding double yellow lines.  Please consider dropping off and picking up your son or daughter slightly further from 
the main school site and the Memo Fields if you are coming in by car.     

With all best wishes ∼ Dr C.J. Pyle                  @LRGSLancaster        

   
Iceland Geography trip                   Biology Week!     English Schools fell running  

  

 
Duke of Edinburgh – Bronze 

If you shop with Amazon, then you can raise money for school 
and it won't cost you a penny.  If you shop using Amazon 
Smile, Amazon will donate 0.5% of the net purchase price 
(excluding VAT, returns & shipping fees) of eligible purchases 
to school. Log into Amazon Smile using your existing Amazon 
log in, select Lancaster Royal Grammar School as your chosen 
charity and then shop as normal.  Thank you for your support! 
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